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ENEABBA APPOINTS NEW DIRECTOR 
 

The Eneabba Gas Limited (ASX: ENB) Board is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr John 
Ian Arndell as a Director of the Company.   
 
Mr Arndell is a Chartered Accountant with over 30 years experience in both the professional and 
commercial arenas. 
 
He has been a partner in a number of chartered accounting practices operating both nationally and 
internationally and specialized in the trading and reconstruction of companies across a diverse 
range of industries. 
 
In the commercial field Mr Arndell has been involved as a consultant to a wide range of both public 
and private companies dealing with strategic planning, general consulting and deal negotiations 
both in Australia and internationally.  
 
Investors wanting more information should contact: 
 
 
Thomas L Goh     David Tasker 
Managing Director    Professional Public Relations 
Tel (08) 9321 0099    Tel (08) 9388 0944 
 
 
Website: www.eneabbagas.com.au  

 
 
About Eneabba Gas Limited 

  
Eneabba Gas is focused on the development of the 168MW gas-fired Centauri 1 power station on 
Company-owned land near Dongara in the Mid West of Western Australia. Eneabba Gas proposes 
to market power from Centauri 1 to the fast growing Mid West region of Western Australia.  

 


